Karen Saar

621 East 34th Street
Baltimore, MD 21218
krsaar@yahoo.com
443-604-5183

July 28, 2023
Dear Councilperson Costello and members of the Ways and Means Committee,

Please accept this letter of support on behalf of the Waverly Improvement Association
for the sale of 707 E 34th Street to Schreiber Brothers Development. Brendan Schreiber
has worked with the Waverly community in developing a site plan. Community members
were offered multiple opportunites to give input and make suggestions. WIA believes
the renovation/repurposing of the long-vacant Venable school building by Schreiber
Brothers will make a positive impact on our community. Thank you for your
consideration

Sincerely,

Karen Saar

Resident, E. 34th Street
Member, WIA Board of Directors
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